
  

 

Coppin State University National Alumni Association 
2500 West North Ave., Baltimore, MD 21216 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

How to Obtain Your CSU Alumni Association LICENSE PLATES 

 
Once you have received your renewal notice from Motor Vehicle Administration (MVA) for your 

regular license plates, return the notice with the required information and fees plus $25 (one-time fee) 

for your CSU ALUMNI license plates.  

 

Mail your renewal notice and the completed, MVA VR-124 form to:  

 

   Motor Vehicle Administration 

   ATTENTION: Ashley Yearby 

   6601 Ritchie Highway, N.E.  

   Glen Burnie, Maryland 21062 

 

(DO NOT USE MVA7S RETURN ENVELOPE) 

 

If you have already renewed your license plates and want to replace them with CSU ALUMNI license 

plates, just return the MVA VR-124 form along with $25 to:  

 

Motor Vehicle Administration 

   ATTENTION: Ashley Yearby 

   6601 Ritchie Highway, N.E.  

   Glen Burnie, Maryland 21062 

 

After you have receive your CSU ALUMNI license plates, be sure to return your old license plates within 

ten (10) days to any MVA office. BE SURE TO GET A RECEIPT FOR YOUR OLD LICENSE PLATES! 

 

For questions or assistance, please call Kimberly Nelson at 410-951-3812.  

 

 


